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In the News:  Robert Davis, 

owner of SPREG (Sterling Pacific 

Real Estate Group) has 

graciously offered an amazing 

opportunity to potentially 

generate huge dollars to the 

Mill Valley Golf Club!  Enclosed 

are the details of his offer to 

donate 10% of his commission 

on any sale that is generated or 

referred by a club member, 

family or friend. The club can do 

so much with the added 

revenue. Thank you for this 

fantastic opportunity Robert! 

Tournament Action:  

Congratulations to our 4 NCGA 

Zone qualifiers.  They are Jeff 

Kraft, Duncan Brown, Mike 

Tassone and Chuck Swenberg, 

they get to play 36 home in 

Monterey next month!  Good 

luck gentlemen, make us proud!   

On the Course:  Remember the 

Greens were just punched the 

week of 3/16 and they should 

be rolling smooth soon!  

April 2015 MVGC Events 

o Wed, 1st PK Tournament 

o Wed, 1st Club Dinner/meeting 

o Sat, 11th 2 Person Team 

scramble* 

o Sat, 18th  Warner Canyon 

Qualifier* 

May 2015 MVGC Events 

o Wed, 6th PK Tournament 

o Wed,  6th Club dinner/meeting 

o Sat, 16th Warner Canyon 

Qualifier* 

June 2015 MVGC Events 

o Wed, 3rd PK Tournament & the 

first putting qualifier 

o Wed, 3rd Club dinner/meeting  

o Sat, 6th NCGA Senior 4 ball 

Qualifier* (55 and above) 

o Sat,& Sun, 27th& 28th MVGC 

Director’s Cup * 

*requires prior sign up to participate 

Http://mvgolf.com/Event_Calendar.html 

 

MVGC Member of the Month  

 

Kathy Herrero is our member of the 

month for April 2015. Kathy has been an 

active member of our club since she was 

introduced 4 ½ years ago by fellow club 

members. She started playing golf back 

in college but has been playing more 

these days since becoming a member of 

the Executive Women’s Golf 

Associations. Her favorite hole at MVGC 

is #2 because of the elevated tee box 

and the challenging carry over the 

hazard. When she is not golfing, Kathy 

enjoys being outside and spending time 

with her family in Marin and taking 

walks with her Labrador retriever. 

March Club Dinner:   This month’s dinner will be held on April 1st at 6:30 PM at the 

club house and that is no joke! The dinner will feature grilled pork chops and apple sauce 

with all the delicious side items, salad greens, a festive cheese plate, beers, wines, 

cocktails and dessert will also be included in the dinner! Please sign up in advance by 

calling the pro-shop 415.388.9982.  The cost is $20 per person with advance sign up and 

$30 at the door. Cheers! Don’t miss out on next month’s exciting dinner!  

http://mvgolf.com/Event_Calendar.html

